
From: Hill, Matt [Matt.Hill@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2016 1:06 PM 

To: Gray, Laura 

CC: Pepper, James 

Subject: RE: H. 187 

 

 
Just found it, Thanks!! 
 
“Common sense earned sick leave for all Vermont workers – The Governor urged the Senate to send him 
the sensible earned sick leave legislation passed by the House last year.” 
 

From: Gray, Laura  
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2016 1:03 PM 
To: Hill, Matt <Matt.Hill@vermont.gov> 
Cc: Pepper, James <James.Pepper@vermont.gov> 
Subject: RE: H. 187 
 
He definitely has, check out state of the state language. Looping in James Pepper from our office who is 
the contact in our office on the bill.  
 

From: Hill, Matt  
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2016 12:59 PM 
To: Gray, Laura <Laura.Gray@vermont.gov> 
Subject: H. 187 
 
Hey Laura, 
 
Has Gov taken a position on the Paid Sick Leave bill? 
 
Matt Hill 
Principal Assistant to the Commissioner 
(802)828-3921 
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